September 30, 1985

Mr. Bill Nittler
P.O. Box 824
Mancos, Colorado 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This letter is to confirm your reception of radio station KAMA, 750kHz in
El Paso, Texas on September 25, 1985 from 7:15 to 7:25 PM MDST.

Our new facility on this freguency signed on the air for the first time on
July 11, 1985, so you are one of the first in receiving a verification from
us.

As a medium wave DXer, your Hammarlund HQ-180 and long wire antenna is working
well. Being a DXer myself, I know how important it is to receive a response
so I am getting this reply out to you immediately.

Enclosed please find a station bumper sticker for your collection if you save
these kind of items.

Regards,

Mark Sadacca
Engineering Director
El Paso Hispanic Broadcasting Co., Inc.

4150 PINNACLE STREET, SUITE 120 ® EL PASO, TEXAS 79902 @ (915) 544-7600
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